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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

CHRISTMAS ‘DAY’  AT MOORFIELD—FRIDAY 15TH DECEMBER 

A reminder that we will be holding our annual Christmas Jumper day 

on this date will all donations going to Save the Children. Donations 

are optional and you are welcome to give whatever you can afford. 

This day will also be a non-uniform day so if you would prefer not to 

send your child to school in a Christmas jumper then that is absolutely 

fine. 

 

This date will also be our Christmas Dinner day and children who    

normally have a packed lunch are welcome to have a dinner on this 

day. Please check Lunch Hound to book your child’s Christmas dinner.  

  

To end this Christmas extravaganza, the MHSA are holding their          

annual Christmas Fair on this date as well. More information to        

follow from the MHSA in the week.  

1st - 7th December 2023 

Classes of the Week: KS1: 2CS   KS2: 5C              

House of the Week: Buffalo                                   

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Charro B  KS2: Bella S 

4th - 8th December 

KM Leo M  KP Shayne T      RS Reeva A/Abel Jose J           

1C Ava S    1H Lydia W   2J Charlie L        2CS Daisy P                     

3B Lucas N 3H Zara C  4C Penelope C 4MC Skye A           

5C Maisie P 5SR Maddie   6G Mia D-G  6M Sophie B 

Pen License  

Millie M-F 

 

4th - 8th December 

Rec 92%, Year 1 89%, Year 2 96%, Year 3 94%, 

Year 4 93%, Year 5 93%, Year 6  93%                  

Star Bonds  

                                            

Moorfield Tables                                           

4C Emily K, Bobby B, Matilda B                     

Headteacher Award 

KS1 Albie F - Respect & Tolerance 

KS2 Bella S - Compassion 

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 



SCHOOL CHOIR  

Our newly formed 

school choir sang 

at St George’s 

Hall on Thursday 

in the Stockport   

Junior Festival of 

Choirs and had 

an amazing time. 

Thank you to the 

staff and parents 

who supported 

the event.  

AUTHOR VISIT 

We had a visit from       

author Susanne Schroder 

on Tuesday. She shared 

her new books, The      

Donkeys First Christmas 

and The Camels First 

Christmas with the       

children from Reception-

Year 4. Susanne said we 

were such a lovely school 

who clearly loves reading, 

as this is the most      

number of book sales she 

has ever had from a 

school.  



END OF TERM 

A reminder from last week, on Thursday 21st         

December, the final day of term, we will be finishing 

at 1.25pm in Reception, KS1 and Kaleidoscope and 

1.30pm in KS2. Parents and Carers are welcome to 

come and collect their child from their usual           

playground at these times. However if collecting your 

child early is not an option for you, then you can pick 

up from the main school office at any time between 

1.30pm and 3.30pm. Parents of Year 6 children, 

please be aware we will NOT be allowing these      

children to walk home on their own at 1.30pm. 

Please ensure Year 6 children are collected if you 

want to take them early. We will only allow them to 

walk home unaccompanied at 3.30pm. 

 

AND FINALLY…  

Miss Pugh became Mrs 

Greaves last Saturday   

after getting married. 

Many of the school    

community have sent 

their best wishes so Mrs 

Greaves wanted to share 

a photo of her special 

day with you.  

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher                                       



Inspiring Creative Learners for Exciting Futures 

www.moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 



 



FRANCIS HOUSE CHRISTMAS TREE APPEAL  

Are you planning on buying a real Christmas tree this year?  

 

This year, Francis House will benefit from a portion of the donations received 

from Just Helping’s Christmas Tree Collection. 

  

You can register your tree from 15
th

 November through to midnight on the 

7
th

 January. It will be collected between 11
th

 and 14
th

 January by a team of            

volunteers and recycled in Wythenshawe Park. To register your tree, please go 

to https://just-helping.org.uk/register-tree. 

  

If you live in one of these postcodes, you are in luck! 

SK1, SK2, SK3, SK4, SK5, SK6, SK7, SK8, WA14, WA15, M1, M2, M3, M4, M5, M6, 

M7, M8, M9, M11, M12, M13, M14, M15, M16, M17, M18, M19, M20, M21, M22, 

M23, M27, M28, M30, M31, M32, M33, M35, M38, M40, M41, M44 and M50. 

  

The funds raised from this collection will make an enormous difference for your 

local children’s Hospice, by helping to keep the doors of Francis House open so 

they can continue their special work and care provided there for the children 

and their families.  

At Moorfield, we will be recycling our trees in this way. I hope you can too. 

https://just-helping.org.uk/register-tree



